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 INITIAL  WRITTEN  QUESTION  
  Question Serial No.
Head: 49 Food and Environmental 

Hygiene Department 
Subhead (No. & title):  0966 

 
Programme: (1) Food Safety and Public Health 

Controlling Officer: Director of Food and Environmental Hygiene 

Director of Bureau: Secretary for Food and Health 

Question: 

While the actual number of inspections of farms exporting food animals to Hong Kong 
significantly exceeded the target number of inspections for two consecutive years (i.e. 
in 2008 and 2009), why is the planned number of farm inspections to be conducted this 
year (i.e. in 2010) not enhanced? 

Asked by: Hon. TONG Ka-wah, Ronny 

Reply: 

Farm inspections are conducted on a need basis.  The average number of annual farm 
inspection in 2005 to 2007 was about 36 and that for 2008 and 2009 was around 50.  
The number planned for 2010 is 50 to provide for maximum operation flexibility.  We 
shall continue to plan farm inspections based on risk assessment and review the target 
as necessary. 

 

 

 

Signature  

Name in block letters W H CHEUK 

Post Title
Director of 

Food and Environmental Hygiene 

Date 15.3.2010 
 


